
 

From: Peter Tylee  

Sent: Monday, 30 January 2012 12:57 PM 

To: Client Money 

Subject: Submission Regarding The Handling of Client Money 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

Please accept the attached brief submission in relation to your current enquiry regarding the 

handling and use of client money in relation to derivatives transactions. 

 

I, as trustee for my self-managed superannuation fund, am a client of MF Global Australia. The 

recent demise of this brokerage firm has highlighted for me a number of deficiencies in the 

Australian law and I am pleased to see that a review is taking place. I would be happy to answer any 

questions you may have in relation to this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Peter Tylee 

_____________________ 

Dr Peter Tylee 

Trustee 

Tylee Superannuation Fund 

 

Tel: 02 4001 0194 


